
 

Transportation Commission CIP Committee 

December 14, 2018 

Meeting attendees:  
Transportation Commissioners – Linda Diane Feldt, Cyrus Naheedy, Bradley Parsons 
City Staff – Kayla Coleman, Nick Hutchinson 
 

• Washington Bicycle Blvd. – Seems far out. Can this be moved up to be completed sooner? Why 
is this project at this location in the CIP? Staff will follow-up and provide more information.  

• Discussion about DDA projects in overall active transportation funding. Bradley will give this 
additional thought and may frame a question to staff.  

• Interest in a future conceptual discussion about parking. Including DDA and getDowntown. Kayla 
and Linda Diane to discuss this as a future Commission Work Plan item.  

• Interest in opportunities to pair traffic calming improvements with the Local Street Resurfacing 
Program.  

• Staff will provide the Committee with an updated CIP document when available.  
• Discussion of upcoming CIP projects the Committee may be interested in adding to the FY19-20 

request list. Cyrus will prepare a draft request list, to be finalized at the March CIP Committee 
meeting, and then presented to the Transportation Commission for action.  


